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Update to Voluntary Suspension Dates 

NeuRizer Ltd (the "Company") refers to the Request for Voluntary Suspension dated 18 June 2024 and provides 
an update in relation to point 2.  

The Company expects the voluntary suspension to continue until the earlier of the release of the relevant 
announcement, or commencement of trading on Thursday 27 June 2024. 

 

 

The NRZ Executive Chairman has authorised this announcement for release to the ASX. 
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